






RESTHIP.ING POSSIBLE FOR EAST NORTH FIRST 
The Seneca Improvements Corporation is moving forward with a design plan for a 
possible restriping of sections of East North First Street to encourage traffic calming 
and provide a safer environment for pedestrians. The project would call for 
restriping a section of the heavily traveled throughfare from approximately the 
area of Vinson Street to the general area of the Pro Custom & Tire shop on West 
North First street near the corner of North Pine Street. The proposed plan would 
be developed after a feasibility study that would determine whether the four lanes 
of traffic could possibly be cut to two lanes. 

Initially a study will be completed by a Greenville engineering firm before a plan 
will be submitted to the SC Department of Transportation for approval. The entire 
project could take up to six months and final approval will be needed from Seneca 
City Council with public input before moving ahead with the project. 

The plan is part of a downtown master plan created by McMillan, Pazdan 
and Smith Architects and is funded by proceeds of the sale of the downtown 
Hometown Building. 
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